
 

 

 

 
 

 

PUBLIC PROGRESS 

UPDATE 
 

MONDAY 11 OCTOBER 2021 AT 6PM 

HOLIDAY INN, ST QUENTIN GATE, 

TELFORD TF3 4EH 

The Chair of the Inquiry will be holding a public meeting 
to provide an update on progress of the Inquiry to 

members of the public. 

 
The meeting will be subject to any Government 

restrictions and attendance by the public is by 
registration only.  

 
There is a limit on numbers and therefore places will 

be allocated on a first come basis. Attendees will be 
required to follow any Covid restrictions in place at the 

venue, which may be influenced by forthcoming 
Government announcements and will be confirmed 

with all attendees. 
 

To request a place please email the Inquiry team at 
mail@iitcse.com with the subject heading “Public 

Progress Update”.  The Inquiry will then respond to 

confirm a place has been reserved.  Please submit any 
questions you wish the Chair to address by email to the 

Inquiry team by 5pm on 6 October 2021.  
 

For those that are unable to attend, following the 
meeting the Inquiry will publish a summary of key 

points arising. 

CONTACT US 

Further information about 

the Inquiry can be found 

on our website. 

For independent witness 
support by Base 25 call:  

01902 572 040 or 
07495 266 899  

or text 07800 002 222 
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